
Styal Village Community Store t/a Earlams

Management Team Meeting

Bullet Points from Monday 08 November 2022

Update from Minutes of the meeting

● Clarification on the ‘grant’ from Co-op. It’s more that they promise to pay up to
£3000 after people join the Co-op and spend money there, including funerals. It’ll
be October 2023 before the Co-op decides who gets it.

● The school is very grateful for the donation and will use it for choir transport as the
music teacher  is now free.

● John suggested that maybe the school choir could do a concert at Earlams

End of Year Accounts

● These were distributed and various costs discussed. Heating will be more of an
issue going forward so oil heaters which are to be installed. Jo to chase up the
electrician.

AGM

● The AGM has to be before the end of January and shareholders must have 2
weeks notice.  Date to be confirmed.

Activities

● Volunteers meal on 05 December - many have signed up. If you still need to sign
up please complete your menu choices on the sheet in the cafe. Transport to be
provided.

● Christmas songs - Saturday 17 December - Mince pies and gluhwein to be
provided

AOB

● Christmas closure - closing after Friday 23 December and re-opening Tuesday 03
January

● Till software - being updated
● A huge thanks to Jean and Jo for retraining volunteers as feedback is that it is

much appreciated.
● The management committee thanks all the volunteers and realise the pressure

they are under a lot of the time but Earlams is going strength to strength.
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